Baker-Butler Elementary PTO Board Meeting - December 4th 2023

In attendance:

Aileen Watchko - Co-President
Danielle Ehle - Co-President
Andrea Horsley - Co-Vice President
Deborah Kidd - Co-Vice President
Kiersten Teitelbaum - Treasurer
Rebecca Thomas - Secretary
Brad Handrich - Principal
DeDe Leach - Teacher Representative

November events:

Walk-a-thon really successful. Raised \$16k

November bake sale successful. Raised \$3k.

Math night was fantastic. Literacy night is in January.

Spirit Night on Wednesday at Buffalo Wild Wings. Trying to encourage families to hang out and be in community together

Bear is planned to be out on the last day before winter break. 12/15

Aileen will have slides for the Wednesday PTO meeting.

Brad will be at there an hour earlier to let people discuss the new reading curriculum options.

Sitting at about 30% of teachers using their funds. DeDe suggested that we might get more teachers to ask for reimbursements once the district's window closes for reimbursement at the end of January.

Planning on switching to Wells Fargo. There is a time that we will have to pause reimbursements during that time.

Hot coco bar on Friday for the teachers.

Next Wednesday, treat bar.